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November 6, 2020

Mayor Alsworth and Lake and Peninsula Borough Assembly,

We would like to thank you for thinking of the school district in regards to the Borough’s Cares Act funding. 
The funding allotted to the school district has allowed us to cover costs and make purchases we simply would 
not have been able to do without your support.

Thanks to you, our kids and teachers will have an updated math curriculum and new technology with which to 
access it. The purchase of this curriculum and technology will greatly strengthen our ability to offer instruction 
online, supporting our small schools and even our larger school sites if they should move into a high risk 
scenario. 

In addition, the cost of updating our vehicle fleet has quite honestly not been possible due to budget constraints. 
Being able to “refresh” our vehicles will not only aide our villages in emergency response, but also offset 
vehicle purchase, shipping and maintenance costs for many years into the future. 

Everything you have done for the district boils down to us being able to invest more into our students and 
classrooms – where our money truly belongs.

Thank you again for your ongoing support of our kids!

Sincerely,

Lake and Peninsula School Board


